
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015.
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:46:52 AM

Dear Sirs,/ Madams,

I would urge you all to continue to require that voters must provide proof of
identity before being able to cast their vote. ID is required in seeking a driver`s
licence. Some form of ID is require to open a bank account. I`m certain then,
that when anyone fronts up vote, it should also be mandatary to provide proof of
identity.

I believe this current requirement is needed, to ensure the integrity of the
electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud. 

Yours sincerely,

( Mrs ) Judith Coral Baker

Caboolture  QLD  4510
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